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Martin P. Sullivan 
Direct: (202) 503-1704 

msullivan@sullivanbarros.com 
 

 
January 17, 2020 
 
Uvia IZIS 
 
Board of Zoning Adjustment 
441 4P

th
P Street, NW 

Suite 210S 
Washington, DC  20001 
 

Re:  Request to Postpone Hearing Date; BZA Application No. 20204 (1001-1003 Bryant 
Street, NW) 

 
Dear Members of the Board: 
 
 I am writing on behalf of the Applicant for the above-referenced application to request a postponement 
of the scheduled hearing date from February 12, 2020 to February 26, 2020 or the next available hearing date. 
Due to ANC scheduling issues, the Applicant would like additional time in order to attend the SMD and full 
ANC meetings in February.  
 
 Thank you for considering this request. 

 
Sincerely, 

 

        
       Martin P. Sullivan     

 
 
 
 
  
cc:  Office of Planning  
 planning@dc.gov  
 
 Darlene Oliver 
 ANC SMD 
 5C05@anc.dc.gov  
 
 Jacqueline Manning 
 ANC Chairperson 
 5C04@anc.dc.gov       
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